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Relationships & Health Education 

We want all children to grow up healthy, happy, safe, and able to manage 

the challenges and opportunities of modern Britain. That is why the teaching 

of Relationships and Health Education to primary school children is statutory.  

These subjects are designed to equip your child with knowledge to make 

informed decisions about their wellbeing, health and relationships as well as 

preparing them for a successful adult life.



Relationship Education 

Relationships Education will put in place the building blocks needed for 

positive and safe relationships, including with family, friends and online. Your 

child will be taught what a relationship is, what friendship is, what family 

means and who can support them.



Health Education 

Health Education aims to give your child the information they need to make 

good decisions about their own health and wellbeing, to recognise issues in 

themselves and others, and to seek support as early as possible when issues 

arise. 



By the end of Year 4, pupils will have been 
taught content on: 
• Identify similarities and differences between people.

• Recognise diversity within our communities

• Describe different groups to which we are part of in our communities.

• Identify simple gender stereotypes 

• Define the meaning of the words ‘stereotype’ and ‘discrimination’ 

• To reflect on what we feel about difference and that different things contribute to our identity 

• Challenge stereotypical thinking

• Demonstrate respect for difference and communicate this to others

• Describe some body changes when men and women become adults 

• Explain some steps required to maintain personal hygiene into adulthood





Lesson 1 - What is diversity?



Lesson 2 - Do boys and girls have different roles?



Lesson 3- What changes happen to my body?
(body parts) (Separate gender groups) 



Lesson 4 - What happens to females during puberty? 
(Separate gender groups) 



Frequently asked questions: 

• When will my child be taught Relationship and Health Education?

These lessons will take place in the final term throughout June and July.

• Can I withdraw my child from Relationship and Health Education?

No. This is a statutory part of the curriculum.

• Will my child be taught Sex Education?

No. This is non-statutory and have made the decision not to each these lessons. 

• Where can I find more detail on the content of the lessons?

Please attend a parent workshop or visit our website for more information

If you have any additional questions please feel free to stay and speak with a member of staff.  


